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BROOKDALE BULLETIN 

23rd September 2022 

        Brookdale Primary School’s Weekly Newsletter 

 

Next School Week 

 

Tuesday 27th September 

• KS2 Basketball Club  

       3:30—4:30pm 

 

Wednesday 28th September 

• Cross Country Club Y5/Y6 

       3:15—4:15pm 

 

Thursday 29th September 

• Y4 Hope Journey 

        1:00—3:00pm 

 

Friday 30th September 

• Celebration Assembly — 2:35pm 
Parents of children who have been 
notified that they are receiving awards are 
invited to attend. 

 

 

BPS Vision Statement 

‘Inspiring, engaging and nurturing our children to achieve 

and flourish as citizens of today and the future.’ 

Values and Growth  

Mindset Award Winners 

Year 1 - Finley Watts 

Year 2 -  Sienna Capewell 

Year 3 - Lucy Cross 

Year 4 - Ned Jones 

Year 5 -  (Swimming this week) 

Year 6 - Sam Hyland 

Stars of the Week 

Year 1 - Isabelle Green 

Year 2 - Charlie Cass 

Year 3 - Lewis Woods 

Year 4 - Jasmine Rogan 

Year 5 - (Swimming this week) 

Year 6 - Poppy Lonsdale 

      Attendance  

Good attendance at school is very  
important. If you are not here, you can’t 
learn! We aim to have an attendance  
percentage of 98% or above. 
The table below shows you the attend-
ance percentage this week: 

 

 

F2 98.8% 

Year 1 97.5% 

Year 2 95.4% 

Year 3 98.7% 

Year 4 97.7% 

Year 5 96.8% 

Year 6 98.5% 

Whole School 97.6% 

Online Safety 

Roblox is one of the most popular video 
games on the market; it offers a huge 
amount of creative freedom, fosters  
creative thinking and is played by millions 
of gamers world wide. 

In this guide, you will find tips on a  
number of potential risks such as online 
daters, in-app purchases and contact with 
strangers. 

Golden Table Awards 

F2 -  Henry Earnden 

Year 1 - Hugo Burke 

Year 2 - Emily Wall 

Year 3 - Demir Cayir 

Year 4 -  Noah Smith 

Year 5 - Lucas Duncan 

Year 6 - Rachael Cooper 

https://www.brookdaleprimaryschool.co.uk/serve_file/8304472
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BROOKDALE BISTRO 
Lunchtime Menu for Week Beginning Monday 26th September 
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This Week’s Curriculum Mornings 

 

The Year 6, Year 5 and Year 3 Curriculum Mornings have been extremely  

well attended this week;  a huge thank you to all the staff who worked so 

hard to prepare useful materials and to so many parents for taking the time 

to attend. If you were not able to attend, please don’t worry. Your child’s 

class teacher will add the presentation to either Dojo or the class page on 

the school website. 

CLAIRE HOUSE VISIT 

 

Last Friday, during our Celebration Assembly, we had a visit from Margaret, a 

volunteer from Claire House. Margaret came to thank 3 of our children (Hali, 

Brodie and Maria) for their fundraising efforts—they have raised an impressive 

total of £234 for the charity! 


